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David Stawick,

I oppose the 10-1 leverage because of all the jobs it would lose i the USA.

It not only impacts the FX Brokers but there are 100’s of currency educators and computer programmers that would
be impacted also.

The 100-1 is as low as it can go and still be a viable industry in the USA.

Thanks

Trade with LUCK,
L ...labor
U ...under
C ...correct
K ...knowledge

Kirk


